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Wandsworth Primary Panathlon Event 

     

Belleville Wix Academy is driven to expose children to new sports. Pupils 
from years 3, 4, 5 and 6 recently represented our school at the 
Wandsworth Primary Panathlon at Southfields Academy. 

The event was run as part of the Project Ability in Central 
London which aims to allow more young children to take 
part in inclusive sports. The children had the chance to 
try out and compete in accessible variations of boccia, 
kurling, volley bat and target cricket and more! 

All our pupils took on this opportunity 
with a fantastic attitude and thoroughly 
enjoyed the experience. For some of 
our pupils, this was their first 
experience of representing Belleville 
Wix Academy in a sporting event and 
we hope that it will inspire them and 
others to engage in more sport in the 
future.  


